

St Columba's School Bayswater

32 Roberts Street BAYSWATER WA 6053 PO Box 61 BAYSWATER WA 6933 Tel: 08 9208 2700

admin@stcolsbays.wa.edu.au www.stcolsbays.wa.edu.au

Live in Peace

Grow in Faith

Seek Wisdom

STUDENT REPORTS 2021

Semester 1

Pre-Primary

28 June 2021

Dear Pre Primary Parents and Guardians

As this is your child's first formal report in their schooling here at St Columba's School, please note the following information. We appreciate the first formal reports are an exciting time for our families. Enjoy the experience of reading through your child's report.

The table below explains the grading and achievement standard:

Grade	Achievement Descriptor
Exceptional	The student demonstrates exceptional achievement given the expectations for this year level.
Exceeded	The student has exceeded the achievement expected for this year level.
Expected	The student demonstrates the expected achievement for this year level.
Working Towards	The student is working towards the achievement expected for this year level.
Not Yet Demonstrated	The student has not yet demonstrated the expected achievement for this year level. Teachers and parents would be in continued discussion already if your child is achieving at this level for their year group.

The descriptors summarise the standard of achievement in each of the reported learning areas. The scale describes the depth of knowledge, understandings and skills that children working at that standard typically show. If your child receives an "expected", they are achieving at the required level for their year. Learning Areas will contain a set of descriptors that outline some of the key focus areas of assessments throughout the semester, including an achievement grade for components, an overall grade and an effort rating. Religious Education does not contain component achievement grades. The end of the report will include personal and social development ratings and the general comment.

As you read through your child's report, please continue to be positive and reaffirming. Look for the celebrations and positives and then talk about anything on the report where you think there can be improvement. Our teachers look forward to continuing to work together with you and your child to provide an environment that has them flourishing in their learning.

Kindest regards

Art Lombardi Principal